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Susan Russo

From: Lemtiltw@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2004 11:58 AM
To: Susan Russo

Subject: Regarding Pikes Peak Green Party
Dear Ms. Russo:

This is to inform the El Paso County Elections Department that the Pikes Peak Green Party has dissolved. Could you
please let me know what final filings report must be made to the Elections Department.

Thank you, Lucy M. Almasy, Former Treasurer



